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Points arising from the Minutes: 
c) The Principal said that the increase or fees by 20% for self-financing

courses and Rs.200/- for examination fees for aided courses has been
implemented by the College this year.

d) Information on the B. Yoe. Courses: The College applied to the
University of Mumbai for its permission. The University sent the
application to the Government of Maharashtra for its approval. This
process took a long time and finally the Government of Maharashtra
issued a G.R. in this regard. The University gave its oral permission
and we began the courses in early September, with the cooperation of
two heads of departments, Dr. Fleur D'Souza and Dr. Jyoti Singh. We
have appointed one full time teacher for each course. Dr. Radha
Kumar and Dr. Anita Rane along with the B.Sc. (LT.) faculty have
also helped in starting these courses. Since we began so late we have
just 31 students, whereas our capacity is 50 students per course. We
expect a full enrolment from next year.

e) The Principal informed that a Committee to draft a Common Syllabi
Pattern for the Arts Faculty has been appointed with Dr. Asha Dayama
as the Convenor and Dr. Fleur D'Souza and Dr. Sam Taraporevala as
members of the Committee.

2. Passing amended syllabi: The Departments of Life Science, Microbiology,
Physics and Biotechnology along with the 8. Yoe. Degree Courses have
submitted their syllabi for approval. A Resolution to approve the new
amended syllabi was proposed by Dr. Shyamala Bodhane and seconded by
Dr. Asha Dayama.

3. External Academic Audit: The Principal referred to the External Audit that
the Management of the College had initiated. A two member Team from the
Centre for Culture and Development, Vadodara, had visited the College for 2
days. Questionnaires had been administered to several stakeholders and

meetings were also held with groups and individuals. The results were being
tabulated and the Final Report was expected in November.

The Principal referred to some issues that were reported to have been raised
by some faculty members. He explained the following elements of the
Autonomous System and asked tor responses as to whether these can be
agreed upon:
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